From: Kathi Pritchard

To: LaSpina, Jim (UTC)
Subject: Mail list question
Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2017 11:55:13 AM

Dear Mr. LaSpina:

Thank you for calling me regarding the TUUSSO Energy application.
As | mentioned, | was interested in learning which EFSEC (or UTC) administrative rule is
related to the one-mile distance criteria for contacting local residents and property

owners?
Also, is there any mention in the rules (or applicable policy or statute) of the applicant
supplying the names and addresses of those within one-mile distance of proposed sites?

Thanks again for your help in navigating the state meeting process.
Best regards,

Kathi Pritchard
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